


December 5, 1995





Charles W. Ergen


EchoStar Communications


90 Inverness Circle East


Englewood, Colorado 80155








Dear Charles:





Thank you for investing the time to meet with me today regarding EchoStar’s potential call center facility expansion requirement.  A marketing packet on our North Valley Center redevelopment is attached for your review.  





This office redevelopment is anchored by TeleTech, a 60,000 square foot teleservicing firm employing nearly 700 people.  Provider Billing Services - a third party billing service company operating in the health provider industry - occupies 10,000 square feet, and The Rocky Mountain News operates a north metro distribution facility on-site.  The project's present physical plant comprises nearly 500,000 square feet, and lends itself to high-density office users with significant parking requirements.  





Given our project’s access to the freeway system, its high density parking capability, its proximity to both RTD’s Park N’ Ride and US West’s fiber optic pedestal, the trade-zone’s high percentage of clerical and administrative support classified labor, and the most competitive turnkeyed office leasehold economics in any major market in the country ... includes some of the reasons why many Fortune 1000 companies are presently exploring significant leasehold opportunities at the North Valley Center.    





Located 8 miles north of Denver on the east side of Interstate #25 at 84th Avenue in Thornton, This project offers our tenant-clients a logistically competitive advantage in that it sits between 


a major confluence of highways - including the Boulder Turnpike, Interstate Highways #70, #25, #76, #270, and US Highway # 85 - and the main Interstate #25 exit to the Denver International Airport at 104th Avenue.  With ready access to the north metro area, including Adams, Boulder, and Jefferson counties, EchoStar’s ability to access its labor market and to more efficiently service its clients could be greatly enhanced by expanding operations to include a North Valley Center facility.  





Both First Union and I have moved forward with our conversion of  the Trust's North Valley Mall property from its historic retail use to a commercial mixed-use project, and we look forward to the prospect of gaining EchoStar Communications as a valued tenant-client.





Thank you, and we look forward to learning of the decision on your project of choice soon.      





							Best regards,


							Barrett Associates, Inc.





							By:  


							       Kyle Cascioli


				


								


